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BRIEFING INVITATION  

INVITE ONLY 
July 3, 2020 

Coronavirus Update:  

Telebriefing for Nail Salons, Cosmetology, Massage Therapy and  

Tattoo Operators 
Public Health Officials Provide Update on Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

We are at a critical moment in our COVID-19 recovery journey. The Los Angeles County Department of Public 
Health (Public Health) will provide updates on the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) and its impact on Los Angeles 
County. On this call, officials will provide a situational update, explain key indicators that Public Health is 
monitoring closely to determine our recovery, and spend plenty of time answering your questions. 

 
WHEN:       Wednesday July 8, 2020 
                        Time: 3:00 – 4:00 p.m. (PDT) 
 
WHERE:      Telephone Call-in 877-226-8163 

Access Code   5885921 
 

Participants are strongly urged to call in 15 minutes prior to the start time of the call to check 
in. Participants will need to provide their name and organization. Call starts promptly.  

 
WHO: Jeffrey Gunzenhauser, MD, MPH, Chief Medical Officer 
 Los Angeles County Department of Public Health 
  
 Liza Frias, Director 

Los Angeles County Environmental Health 
 
Kristy Underwood, Executive Officer - California State Board of Barbering and Cosmetology 
 
Ahmos Netanel, Chief Executive Officer - California Massage Therapy Council 

                                                               
CONTACT:  LA County Department of Public Health | (213) 240-8144 | media@ph.lacounty.gov  

 
*There is no need to RSVP 

 

# # # 
 

Los Angeles County Department of Public Health works to protect health,  
prevent disease, and promote health and well-being. 
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